CITY OF MONTEBELLO PERSONNEL ADVISORY COMMISSION

NOTICE OF COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLATION

CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS
1600 WEST BEVERLY BOULEVARD
MONTEBELLO, CALIFORNIA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the City of
Montebello’s Personnel Advisory Commission scheduled for Tuesday, October 26, 2021, at 6:00
p.m. at Montebello City Hall, 1600 West Beverly Boulevard, Council Chambers and via
telephonically and/or electronically is hereby canceled as there are no items for consideration
at that time.

The next regular scheduled meeting is Tuesday, November 23, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. in the same
location.

Dated: October 25, 2021

I, Nicholas Razo, Director of Human Resources and IT for the City of Montebello hereby certify
that the foregoing Notice of Cancellation for the Personnel Advisory Commission Meeting to be
hold on Tuesday, September 28, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. was cancelled and that a copy of said Notice
of Cancellation was posted at City Hall, the City’s website, and delivered to each member of the
Personnel Advisory Commission all on October 25, 2021.
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Nicholas Razo, Director of Human Resources and IT




